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Justin Albert, Yorke Brown, Peter Doherty, Isaac Shivvers

1.  Current News.  
• There’s little news from Chris on the status of the NIST proposal although Peter reports that

Chris has said that it will be submitted “this month.”

**Action CWS:  Revise  narrative.
**Action YJB:  Edit narrative.
**Action CWS:  Assemble package and submit.

• Yorke’s chairman is still pursuing administrative methods of paying students.  Yorke has
committed to Max Fagin for the summer.  Max is a particularly energetic and able graduate
of Dartmouth who is currently working on finding a graduate program.

**Action YJB:  Organize new Dartmouth group and report status.

2.  Working Schedule.
• The weather for this weekend is not suitable for launch because the winds will carry the

vehicle over the ocean.  Next weekend remains a possibility, but Isaac will not be available. 
He suggests driving to Hanover on Monday to bring the telescope and coach operators in its
use.  Yorke said he’d try to recruit Max for that task, but noted that any arrangements would
be up to Amada, so Isaac will coordinate with Amanda.

**Action IS:  Coordinate with Amanda on visit to Hanover and GC launch.
**Action YB: Grease the skids with Amanda and Max.

3.  Simulation, Effectiveness Computations. 
• Trystyn’s spreadsheet looks good and is predicting that the diodes we have in mind will be

visible to the LX200, although not the naked eye.
• Justin indicated that he would still complete a cleanup of the tex files for the readme.

**Action TB: Add spot size computations and circulate for review. —Complete
**Action YB, JA: Review spreadsheet.—Complete
**Action JA: Polish readme.

4.  ICD and Scheduling
• No substantial dsicussion, per agenda, although Yorke got to wax poetic about the virtues of

organizing large projects by managing only the Interface Control Document (ICD) from the
top.  Every interface in the ICD is negotiated by the parties responsible for servicing the
interface and then responsibility for implementation of the component is left to the team
working on that component.  NASA put a man on the moon with pencils and slide rules using
this philosophy.



5.  Current Development Issues. 
• We ratified the consensus that Justin should go ahead with purchase of factory fiber-coupled

laser diodes from worldstartech.com.  The task of fiber-coupling ourselves is just too
daunting.  Justin will purchase the devices with standard 1-m fibers and we’ll cut the fibers to 
length.  Justin is ready to purchase.

**Action JA (et el): Review LD sources and make final decisions on purchase. —Complete!

• On the controller design issue, Yorke reported that school is back in session and the Patrick
could supply his current schematic soon.  Yorke will secure the schematic and forward to
Peter for his amusement, and discussion of the approach to LD control.  It appears that the
modules Justin is procuring require a power supply and a 0-5V output control voltage.  He
will look into getting good spec sheets and forwarding them to Peter and Yorke.

**Action JA: Get LD spec sheets for Peter and Yorke.
**Action YB: Get design of flight controller to Peter.
**Action YB: Coordinate LD interface.
**Action PD: Lay out design of LD control system.

• Trystan’s spread sheet indicates that with modest sources (30-50 mW) we should have plenty
of light for the LX200, although not for naked eye visibility.  The current LED sources are
quite bright, however.  We discussed a strategy for exposures with the CCD camera.  The
sources have duty cycle of 10% with a 2 Hz rep rate, so if the exposure time is set up for a
few hundred ms, some frames would have only sky background and others would have the
source integrated for 50 ms. 

**Action YJB: Prepare outline of spec for source.
**Action YJB: Sketch design of LED dummy source.

6.  NanoSat initiative.  Justin reports that the microwave nanosat team is very interested in
strengthening ties to our collaboration, and even joining our weekly meetings.  We thought that
Chris really needs to weigh in on this issue before we make an decisions, however.  So for the
time being we will not make any invitations.

**Action: CWS think about how to handle this opportunity.
**Action JA: Draft email to Matt Dobbs and Keith Vanderlinde.  Circulate for approval.
—Complete

7.  Further meetings.  We agreed to meet again next week by Skype 2:00 EDT Friday, 8 Apr.

**Action YJB:  Coordinate next meeting.


